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Dated: Shim Ia- 17100 I the March, 2017 

To 
The Registrar, 
llimachal Pradesh University, 

ummerhill, Shimla-5. 

Sub: - Clari fication regarding revised fee structure of private B.Ed. Colleges in liP. 

Sir 
I have the honour to letter No. 1-533/20 16-I IPU (1\ccad.) -534 dated 22nd February, 

2017 on the subject cited above. 

In this regard, it is submitted that vide liP Govt. letter No. EDN-A-Chha (7)­

26/2009- dated 22nd February, 2017 (copy enclosed), it has been clarified that: "it is self 

explanatory that revised fee structure of private B.Ed. Colleges approved by the Govt. of liP vide 

ED0J- ,\-Chha(7)-26/2009- dated 16th December, 20 16, will be implemented from the session since 

two \ears l3.Ld. Course has been started. 

Therefore, you are requested to take further necessary action in the matter, please. 

Yours faithfu ll y, 
,.. 

I 
Director of Higher Education, 

- 1 llimachal Pradesh. 
Ends. No. Even dated Shim~ - the March, 20 17. 
Cop; lor information and furthe r necessary action to:­
I. The 1\sslt. Registrar (Academic), I limachal Pradesh University, Summerhil l, Shimla-5. 
2. The Chairman, Department of Education, llimachal Pradesh University, Summerhill, Shimla-5. 
3. All the Principals, Private College of Education, running in liP for implementation (through 

Departmental website only). 

L/i1e Superintendent, IT Cel l for uploading the same on departmental \\~bsite. 
5. Guard File. 

l 
~ 

o·irector of Higher Education, 
ll imachal Pradesh. 


